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I believe that there is no need for a Washing ton law mandating for only electric vehicles to be sold.
It will happen naturally due to economics. Our energy grid is not developed enough to handle the
load now, but it will happen naturally. Please resist the urge to "DO SOMETHING!!!!!!"
Sometimes the proper action is inaction. This is one of those times.


